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Dear Parents and Carers,   24.3.23 
 
We wish to bring to your attention that at Easter we will be saying the fondest of farewells to 
two long-serving members of staff from our Federation of schools. Firstly, Mrs. Noble, who has 
decided to begin her retirement and secondly Mr. Townsend, who will be re-locating to pursue a 
new chapter in his career. Both leave, knowing the many years they have contributed to our 
schools have been invaluable and we wish them all well. I am sure they will be back to see us 
all as soon as they can.  
 
We have already taken steps to recruit the most suitable replacements for both positions and 
can tell you that from the Summer Term, Miss. McMylor will be our new Federation SEND 
Coordinator supporting all our pupils effectively. 
 
Thank you all for your continued support and we all have the highest of hopes for further 
successes in the Summer Term. We look forward to seeing everyone return after the Easter 
break on Tuesday 18th April 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Bradley Young 
Headteacher 
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